
 

Broadwood Primary School 

Weekly News 

Autumn Term 4th edition 

 Weekly attendance: 

Week ending: 27th September 

Nursery N/A 

Reception 96% 
Year 1 95% 
Year 2 91% 

Year 3 93% 
Year 4 89% 

Year 5 94% 
Year 6 92% 

Weekly average 93% 

 

         A huge ‘Well done’ to Reception! 

Dates for your Diary 

3rd October 2024 Harvest Festival 

24th October 2024 Year 2 visit to Scotswood Gardens 

25th October 2024 Twilight Disco 1.15pm. – 3.15pm 

28th October – 1st November   Half Term 

4th November 2024 Staff Training Day (School closed to all children) 

5th November 2024 Children return to school 

 

Stars of the Week: 

Nursery N/A 

Reception Zahra 
Year 1 Joseph 
Year 2 Whole Class 

Year 3 Byar 
Year 4 Nancy 

Year 5 Oliver & Lena 
Year 6 Evie 

Hi Arp Abbie 
 

Message from Mrs Mitcheson:  

Thank you to those parents who were able to attend the 

‘citizen’s workshop’ on Tuesday morning to enable your voices 

to be heard as parents/carers living in our local community.  It 

was brought to my attention that many of you feel a suitable 

ramp leading into our yard would make access much easier for 

many families with pushchairs. Your views are valued and we 

are hoping to find a solution to this in the very near future.  

Below 90% has a 

drastic effect on academic achievement 

 

91%-95% is a cause for concern 

 

96%-100% is Excellent attendances  

 

Pupil Parliament 

  

 

 

Our week kicked off with a fun and interactive assembly all about ‘democracy’ and    
the importance of every child’s voice being heard and valued. Staff told the children all 
about their favourite takeaway and then every child chose his/her favourite. ‘Well done’ to 
Mrs Underwood for persuading the majority of the children to vote for ‘Movie Foods’ 
through a fair voting process.  Children then listened to some excellent speeches by some 
children in their class and voted for the next Pupil Parliament. I am so proud of all children 
who stood for Pupil Parliament. 
Pupil Parliament for 24-25 will be: Year 6 - Jack and Poppy, Year 5 - Oliver and Lena, Year 4 – 
Elliot and Sophie B, Year 3 Aizah H and Yosuf and finally Year 2 – Oliver L and Evelyn. 
  

 


